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3M

DURATROL(TM) CONCENTRATE
HOUSEHOLD FLEA SPRAY

CONTAINS MICROENCAPSULATED "DURSBAN" INSECTICIDE FOR RESIDUAL
CONTROL OF DOG AND CAT FLEAS AND AMERICAN AND BROWN DOG TICKS.

FOR USE IN HOMES AND APARTMENTS.

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE
CHLORPYRIFOS...............10.0%

REG.NO./NO.D'ENR. 23597 P.C.P. ACT/L.P.A.

READ LABEL DIRECTIONS BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

50 mL

This pouch provides 1 L of 0.5% chlorpyrifos solution

3M CANADA INC.,
LONDON, ONTARIO

N6A 4T1

"Duratrol" Household Flea Spray is a microencapsulated
formulation for the residual control of dog and cat fleas and
American and brown dog ticks.  The microcapsules provide a "timed
release" mechanism for the chlorpyrifos active ingredient to
provide up to 90-day control of adult fleas and larvae.  Also
kills many other household insects (see Directions for Use).

For use only with Duratol(R) Household Flea Spray Insecticide
Sprayer.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

SHAKE WELL BEFORE AND AFTER MIXING



Directions for use:  To prepare "Duratrol" Household Flea Spray
for 90 day control of adult fleas and larvae in homes, apartments
and clinics:

1. Shake pouch for 20 seconds

2. Cut off corner to open pouch

3. Empty entire contents of pouch into "Duratrol" Household 
Flea Spray pump-up sprayer.

4. Fill sprayer with tap water to the 1 litre level.

5. Screw on cap firmly (do not overtighten or it may crack).

6. Pressurize sprayer by pumping.

7. Shake well before use.

8. Follow label instructions for application to household 
surfaces.

DO NOT USE AS SPACE SPRAY.

THOROUGHLY vacuum all carpeting, upholstered furniture, along
baseboards, under furniture and in closets.  Seal vacuum bag and
dispose.  Mop hard surface floors.  Pet bedding should be washed
or replaced with clean, fresh bedding prior to treatment.  Adjust
sprayer to deliver a fine wet spray to infested areas. 
Thoroughly treat all baseboard areas, cracks and crevices in hard
surface floors, and as a spot treatment only to areas of
carpeting and broadloom and pet resting quarters where fleas
and/or ticks may be present.  DO NOT TREAT PETS WITH THIS
PRODUCT.  DO NOT USE ON BEDDING FOR PUPPIES AND KITTENS LESS THAN
12 WEEKS OLD.  Spray with a smooth back and forth motion to
deposit product uniformly.  It is not necessary to soak the
treated surface, but an even treatment is desirable.  Noticeable
flea reductions will be observed within 24 hours.

To treat other household pests including ants, carpet beetles,
centipedes, cockroaches, crickets, earwigs, millipedes,
silverfish, sow bugs, spiders, and ticks, direct spray to those
areas where pests are found.

NOTE:  When spot treating carpets or other fabric we recommend
testing a hidden area for staining prior to spraying.



APPLICATION RATES:

12.5 mL/1 sq.m.(1.2 sq yds) - Light to moderate infestations.
25 mL/1 sq.m.(1.2 sq yds) - Severe infestations.

PRECAUTIONS:  Hazard to Humans and Domestic Animals.  Avoid
breathing spray mist.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes.  Wash
hands after spraying and before eating.  Do not spray directly on
pets or humans.  Keep children and pets out of treated areas
until spray has dried.  Avoid contamination of food and food
utensils.  Do not use in serving areas while food is exposed.  Do
not use in nurseries or rooms where infants, ill or aged persons
are confined. 

Remove birds from areas being sprayed until completed.  Cover
fish aquariums and turn off filter while spraying.  Use with
caution around house plants.

This product is toxic to fish and birds.  Keep out of any body of
water.  Do not contaminate lakes or streams by cleaning of
equipment or disposal of wastes.

FIRST AID:

IF SWALLOWED:  Call physician or Poison Control Centre.  Drink 1
or 2 glasses of water and induce vomiting by touching finger to
back of throat.  Never give anything by mouth to an unconscious
person.  IF ON SKIN: wash skin with soap and water.  IF IN EYES: 
flush eyes with plenty of water.  If irritation persists, call a
physician.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor, treat symptomatically.  Atropine only by injection is
an antidote. 

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL:  Store in original container out of the
reach of children.  Do not freeze or store above 48 deg C
(120 deg F).

Do not contaminate water, food or feed by storage or disposal. 
Wrap empty container in newspaper and dispose in household
garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
all risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling



of this product and accepts the product on that condition.

MADE IN U.S.A./FABRIQUE AUX E.-U.

HEALTH CARE PRODUCTS AND SERVICES DIVISION
DIVISION DES PRODUITS POUR SOINS DE SANTE

3M CANADA INC.
P.O.BOX/C.P. 5757

LONDON, ONTARIO N6A 4T1

"DURSBAN" IS A TM OF THE DOW CHEMICAL CO.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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